
BEFORE YOU 
VOTE NOV 5
DOES YOUR CANDIDATE SUPPORT 
PROTECTING THE ENVIRONMENT?

THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH DOES!
We encourage Church communities to advocate for policies that meet local 
needs resulting from climate change. (General Convention 2022-A088)
 
We urge all Episcopalians to advocate for elected and appointed officials to 
address environmental and ecological issues through policies to combat      
climate change. (GC 2022-D064)

 We oppose environmental racism which is expressed in the location of 
harmful industries in low income neighborhoods. (GC2015-C013)

 We urge the U.S. government to reduce fossil fuel dependency and transi-
tion to renewable energy. (GC2012-D055)

If you don’t know your candidate’s position, or if you want further informa-
tion about the issues, we recommend this website:

Sierra Club (sierraclub.org/missouri)

And there is more election information on our diocesan website:
diocesemo.org/vote-faithfully


